NMOCD

By copy of this

-2~ December 1, 1989

letter, we are notifying the offset

operators of this proposed non-standard proration wunit and
location. If these operators have no objections we ask that
they execute the attached waiver and return one copy to the
NMOCD, and another to me at the letterhead address.

RHW/ah
Enclosures

NMOCD District I, Hobbs

Yours very truly,

;2744 o A L /(W

Ronnie H. Westbrook
Vice-President

Offset Operators (Certified Mail)

JOHN H. HENDRIX CORPORATION
MIDLAND. TEXAS




